
 

 

Thank you for your interest in the 2020 Rice County Commissioners election.  
 
I have answered questions about Rice County and its future for the Faribault Daily 
News and have also addressed them in an interview with Gordy at KDHL.  You will find 
my ideas and opinions on these issues in those places, which are made available to all 
Rice County residents.  In those forums, I discuss my views on the balance of 
agriculture, commercial enterprise, and residential concerns in the County. 
 
Answers were published in the Faribault Daily News on October 13, 2020.  The radio 
interview can be found at https://kdhlradio.com/get-to-know-rice-county-board-of-
commissioners-candidates/ 
 
All the best,  
 
Jeff Docken 
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